
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

July 26, 2017 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Protecting Small Businesses 
from Cyber Attacks: the Cybersecurity Insurance Option.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 
11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, July 26, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office 
Building. 
 
Small businesses rely on information technology more than ever, yet the very tools that make 
small businesses competitive have also put them in the crosshairs of cyber attackers. As the 
federal government and private sector continue to work to strengthen small business 
cybersecurity, a potential option for reducing the impact of a cyber attack on a small business is 
cybersecurity insurance. The hearing will examine how cybersecurity insurance solutions can 
help small businesses recover from a cyber attack. Additionally, the hearing will examine the 
challenges small businesses face in selecting a cybersecurity insurance policy and the hurdles 
insurers must overcome to offer viable and comprehensive cybersecurity insurance solutions. 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, July 24, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact James Burchfield, Professional Staff to the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


